
To Rep. Wiggam, Chair; Rep. John, Vice Chair; Rep. Kelly, Ranking 

Member; and members of the State and Local Government Committee: 

YOU ARE BEING LIED TO!  AN ARTICLE V CONVENTION WILL 

MOST LIKELY RESULT IN A NEW CONSTITUTION. 

Here's an illustration of one of the proposed new Constitutions which could 

be substituted for the one we have: Mark Meckler's "COS" group has 

promised for years that nothing can possibly come out of an Article V 

Convention except proposed Amendments to our existing Constitution; and 

that these proposed amendments will "limit the power and jurisdiction of the 

federal government". But a Member of Meckler's "COS" Legal Advisory 

Board has already co-authored a NEW Constitution which grants massive 

NEW powers to the NEW federal government AND imposes gun control! 

Read about it HERE. No matter what the ostensible purpose of a convention 

is, a new Constitution (with its own mode of ratification) can be 

imposed. THIS IS NOT ANYTHING I WANT, AND DON'T THINK YOU 

DO EITHER! 
This issue not only affects Ohio, but impacts Our entire Country! 

Respectfully, 

Beverly Manning 

106 Lakewood 

Waleska, Ga. 30183 
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